
Notice	
Online	credit	course	

	
Students	are	herby	informed		that	Coursera	,	a	world	wide	online	learning	platform	is	offering	a	
variety	of	free	courses	for	educators	and	students	in	many	disciplines.		
We	would	encourage	you	to	visit	the	website	https://www.coursera.org/	and	learn	more	about	the	
free	online	courses	.	
We	hope	you	use	the	current	time	to	enhance	your	skills	and	earn	credit	points	by	enrolling	in	the	
courses	of	your	interest	.	
	
Vice	Principal		


